
 

 

 

NEW YORK CITY  

TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 
 

Notice of Commission Meeting 
 

 

THE NEW YORK CITY TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION will 

hold a Commission Meeting on Thursday, April 19, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. 

 

SPECIAL LOCATION:  Please note that this meeting will take place at 

Brooklyn Borough Hall in the Community Room, located at 209 

Joralemon Street, Brooklyn, New York.   

 

If you need a reasonable accommodation of a disability to participate in the 

Meeting, you may contact the Office of Legal Affairs.  Open captioning 

service will be provided only upon specific request.  In order to request a 

reasonable accommodation of a disability or open captioning service, you 

must contact us by telephone at 212-676-1135 or email at 

tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov by Friday, April 13, 2012. 

 

The TLC meeting facility is also wheelchair accessible. 

 
 


